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Westlaw Journal White-Collar Crime – “Newman
Appeal Represents Government’s Misguided Effort
To Change The Law Of Insider Trading”
September 23, 2015 Chicago

Trace Schmeltz of the Chicago office authored an article for Westlaw
Journal White-Collar Crime on the United States’ appeal to the U.S.
Supreme Court of the decision in U.S. v. Newman that rewrote the
standards for insider trading. The article, “Newman appeal represents
government’s misguided effort to change the law of insider trading,” is
published in the October 2015 issue.
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